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 Students in grades Kindergarten through Sixth grade finished their MAP benchmark testing last week. 
Students took tests in the areas of reading, math and language usage.  Teachers have received their 
class performance reports and have begun analyzing this data. Our students will take their individual 
student reports home in their Monday Folders on Monday, September 25th.  

 

 Our kindergarten students have all completed their state required Brigance testing. For the second 
year, the students tested with their kindergarten teacher. We also tested later in the state mandated 
window.  Mrs. Howell will work to get all of the information into the database before the deadline.     

   

 LES SBDM Committee Work – September 20th during early-release time  
o PBIS/Core Life Team – Team discussed implementation of both programs and determined next 

steps.  
o Curriculum Team – Team collaborated with Mr. Wolf to discuss continued curriculum work.  
o Instructional Strategies Team – Team collaborated with Mrs. Dragan to outline next steps for 

our CSIP development.  
 
 

 The PTC (Parent Teacher Committee) continues to be active in our school.  They have committed to 
bringing in two school-wide Arts and Humanities performances.  The Children’s Theatre of Cincinnati 
will be presenting the “Celebrate the Seasons” in December and “The Cat in the Hat” in April. The PTC 
has also recently hosted Family Movie Nights and will be hosting their Annual Fall Festival on Friday, 
October 27th.  

 

 Many of the LES extracurricular clubs/groups have already begun for this school year – Including: Cross 
Country, Girls on the Run, Chorus, Chess, STLP and Student Council. Our Special Olympics grant has 
been submitted to the state as well.  

 

 Students in grades 2nd – 6th are working hard toward meeting their individual Accelerated Reader (AR) 
goals for the first quarter.   


